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To:  Pastor 
 
From:  Fr. Mauricio Hurtado 
 Director of Vocations 
 
Date:  November 12, 2024 
 
Subject:  Christmas Cards for Seminarians  
 
The Office of Vocations will begin receiving Christmas cards for our seminarians as of next 
Monday, November 7th. If you wish to send a Christmas card to our seminarians, you may mail 
these or drop them off at the Pastoral Center at 2110 Broadway, Sacramento, CA 95818 by 
December 9th.  We would appreciate it, if you can share this information with your Parish 
Vocation Committee, other parish ministries or parish community know. If Christmas cards are 
dropped off at the Pastoral Center, please note that they are to be delivered to the attention of 
the Office of Vocations.  
 
All cards received at the Pastoral Center, will be delivered to the seminarians at their annual 
Christmas Gathering on December 16, 2024.  
 
You can contact our office, to make arrangements with us, to drop off the cards at the Pastoral 
Center or if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you for your prayers for our seminarians!  
 
cc:  Parish Vocation Committees 
 Knights of Columbus  
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